Department of Neighborhood Services Martin G. Collins

Inspectional services for health, safety and neighborhood improvement Commissioner
October 3, 2001 Schuyler F. Seager
Deputy Commissioner

Alderman Michael D’ Amato, Chair
Judiciary and Legislation Committee
Office of the City Clerk

Room 205, City Hall

Attention: Kathleen Marquardt

Re: File No. 010695
2746 North 30th Street

Dear Alderman D’Amato:

The owner of the above-referenced property has applied for a Vacat1on of In
Rem Judgement.

The Department of Neighborhood Services objects to the return of this
property. Presently we have a pending order to discontinue the use of this
property as a contractor/junk yard, for the storage of vehicles and for
operating without an occupancy permit. There has not been compliance
‘with the order, and it has progressed to the point that we will be issuing

citations.
Slncerely,
Scﬁ F. Seager
Deputy Comm1331oner

c Beverly Temple
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